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Monday 17th June 

RE: ‘GlastonPerry’ Music Festival 

We are delighted to inform you that our GlastonPerry festival is returning this year on 
Monday 1st July 2024 at 2pm, which aims to celebrate the upcoming Olympics where 
children from Reception up to Year 6 will be performing songs from around the world.  

Families are welcome to join and watch us perform and will enter and exit school via the 
main gate. We invite you to bring a picnic blanket to set up on the school field to watch and 
enjoy. Please only bring alcohol free refreshments, no food, and take any bottles home with 
you after. We politely also remind you that smoking or vaping is not allowed on the school 
premises. Unfortunately, as we do not have permission of all the parents of pupils attending, 
taking photo and videos of the event are not permitted; however, a selection of photographs 
of the day will be available to see on the half termly newsletter.  

While we are confident that the event will go ahead as planned, we are at the mercy of the 
Great British weather. We will be closely monitoring the weather and if needed, we will 
postpone the GlastonPerry festival until further notice. A text message will go out on the day 
if this is the case.  

We are very much looking forward to seeing what our pupils and staff have prepared and 
know it will be a great afternoon of music and dance.  

Kind regards,  

Mr L. Fellows 

Headteacher  
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